St. Bernadette's Nursery Class



Edward Avenue, Falkirk FK5 4XR 01324 503404

https://twitter.com/StBernNursery

June 2022

Thank you!

The school will close on Friday the 24th at 1.30pm for the Summer holidays.

We would like to thank you for all your support over the last year and hope you all have a wonderful holiday!



Staffing

After the summer holidays our staff team will be;

Mrs Kinnaird—Senior Early Years Officer

Mrs Honeyman - Early Years Officer

Mrs MacLean—Early Years Officer

Miss Trimmer—Early Years Officer

Mrs Morrison Love—Early Years Officer

Miss Anderson — Early Years Officer

Miss Kemp—Early Learning and Childcare Assistant

Mrs Armstrong—Support for Learning Assistant

We would like to wish Miss Wright, Miss Campbell, Miss McGuire and Miss Grant all the best as they continue their journey at other nurseries, they will be missed dearly.



Nursery jumpers

If you have any nursery jumpers that no longer fit or you no longer want, please feel free to hand these into the nursery for spare clothes.

Important dates

Friday 24th June—School closes at 1.30pm

Monday 15th August—In-service day (nursery closed

Tuesday 16th August—In-service day (nursery closed)

Wednesday 17th August—Nursery reopens

Monday 12th September—Nursery closed for

September weekend

Monday 10th October—Nursery closes for 2 weeks for holiday



Communicating with staff

Staff will be logging out of SeeSaw and Twitter on Friday the 24th June for the Summer Holidays.

You can still send us pictures of your child but staff will only respond to these messages after the summer holidays end on August the 15th.

Nursery door

When returning to nursery **after** the holidays, we will be using the door at the main entrance again since COVID-19 restrictions have been lifted.

The doors will open at 9.00am to drop off and open again at 2.45pm for collection. All children must be collected by 3.00pm.

Goodbye

We would like to say goodbye and good luck to all of our children moving to a new school or nursery! If you are ever passing by, feel free to come in or give us a wave.

Good luck to all of our children who are starting school after the holidays, we look forward to seeing you in your new school uniform!